DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
HEADQUARTERS, U.S. ARMY GARRRISON FORT MONMOUTH
FORT MONMOUTH, NEW JERSEY 07703-5101

REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF

Directorate of Public Works March 29, 2000

State of New Jersey

Department of Environmental Protection
Division of Responsible Party Site Remediation
Bureau of Case Management

401 East State Street

ATTN: Ian Curtis

P. O. Box 028

Trenton, NJ 08625-0028

Re:  Sediment Sampling Plan for Nine Former Landfill Sites
(i.e. M-2, M-3, M-4, M-5, M-8, M-12, M-14, M-18 & CW-3A)
Main Post and Charles Wood Area, Fort Monmouth, New Jersey

Dear Mr. Curtis:

Submitted for your review and approval, please find a copy of the above
referenced sampling plan. Said plan should enable the Directorate of Public Works to
ascertain whether polychlorinated biphenyls are present within stream sediments
bordering the nine referenced landfills. Future site work will be based upon the findings
of this sampling initiative.

Should you have any questions or require any additional information regarding
this plan, please contact the undersigned at the following telephone number: (732) 532-
6223.

Sincerely,

o e Mf}’?
oseph M. Fallon, CHMM

Environmental Protection Specialist
Directorate of Public Works

Encl.
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